Activities Director Report
February 17, 2021

News/Notes:

e With the current increase in spectator limits to 250 people, we have reconfigured how we are doing ticketing for
home events.
o Fans can go to CI-RANGERS.ORG and click on the links provided to sign up to attend any remaining home
basketball or wrestling events.
o Athlete families will continue to get first priority when it comes to tickets, but we are planning to have
extras left over for other fans and community members.
o We will continue to not charge an admission fee for winter home events.

Athletics/Activities Updates:
e Dance - The Rangerette dance team is winding down their season and preparing for sections. At their most
recent meet in Detroit Lakes, Varsity kick took 2~ and Varsity jazz took 4. Sections are Feb. 27+ in Wadena.

e Boys Hockey — The Lightning boys’ hockey team is 9-1 on the season and ranked towards the top of their
section. C-I students on the JV/Varsity hockey team include Carter Holtzleicer (Sr.), Landon Erickson (Sr.), and
Gabe Windorski (Soph.).

e Girls Hockey — The Lightning girls’ hockey team is 3-6 on the season. C-I students on the JV/Varsity team include
Jaydn Wodarz (9t*) and Jasmyn German (8t).

e Wrestling — The Ranger wrestling team is currently 7-7 as a team on the year. Sophomore John Paul Fitzpatrick is
currently ranked 2 in Class A at 138 pounds and his brother Michael is ranked 10* at 182 pounds.
The team recently hosted Aitkin and Ogilive in a triangular on Feb. 12t The team defeated Ogilive 45-33 before
falling to Aitkin 50-18. Their last home match of the season is Feb. 20" when they host Walker and Rush
City/Braham.

o Girls Basketball — The girls’ basketball team is 7-1 on the year so far. They were undefeated until recently
dropping a game at Pequot Lakes on Feb. 12t. They will look to rebound with upcoming home games against
Park Rapids (Feb. 18t), Upsala (Feb. 25%), and Detroit Lakes (Feb. 26%).

e Boys Basketball — The boys’ basketball team is 4-3 on the season. Their most recent game was a 57-51 win over

Pillager on Feb. 6.
The program is currently on pause due to COVID, but they will be back in action on Feb. 20t vs. Proctor at home

and Feb. 23 vs. Pierz, also at home.

Music Department Updates:
e We are in the process of planning band and choir concerts on March 21stin the Galovich Gym. More details will

be forthcoming.

Respectfully submitted,

Jared Matson
Activities Director/Dean of Students

Go C-1 Go!!



